



2011 - Special week end event
16 October 2011
SNEC volunteers to assist FoMMP to
Collect and sort beach litter
Approx. 9am—Morning to Mid afternoon
Contact below for info and to sign up.

## SPRING to SUMMER

TUES + THURS morning

Midweek—Start time change To 8 am to 10 am (until notified)

Main sites are between North Beach and Watermans Bay)

For more info: Email: stirlingcoastcare@hotmail.com

stirlingnaturalenvironmentcoastcare@hotmail.com

PO Box 396, North Beach 6920

http:// www.stirlingnaturalenvironment coastcare.myclub.org.au/

Engs M 0488190651 / M 0419191710 S Pritchard / R D Kolb

"I used to say ....Why doesn't somebody do something?

Until I realized I was somebody" JFK



Such a lot of good work has occurred since our Autumn-Winter Newsletter. The cumulation of excellent site preparation, involving superb effort in hand weeding, supplemented by chemical spot spraying of troublesome species, has once again given new plantings the opportunity for a healthy start. This Winter's rains have been interspersed with warmer days and this has seen most plants thriving.

Stirling Natural Environment Coastcare (SNEC) community volunteers work in accordance with their group's Aims and Objects.

For more information visit our website http:// www.stirlingnaturalenvironmentcoastcare.myclub.org.au/ (Also accessible through City of Stirling's website.)

**S**NEC continues to support the provision of facilities which provide for the wellbeing of community without compromising the integrity of the coastal zone's natural environment. SNEC is committed to the ongoing monitoring and maintenance of our growing number of project sites while working in collaboration with City of Stirling. SNEC is appreciative of the recognition received from the wider community.

Dver 5000 plants went in Winter 2011, funded mostly through a Caring for Our Country Grant. from the Australian Government Land and Coasts scheme. Work is supported by City of Stirling's, Natural Areas team and also through North Metropolitan Coastcare Officer, Kate Sputore, Perth Regional NRM.

**Royal Show** SNEC representatives will be assisting in manning an educational coastal display by the Perth Regional NRM at the Perth Royal Show. So look us up on the Monday of Show week.

SNEC's brochure 'Introduction to Coastal Gardens' is available at City of Stirling's Cedric Street Office, their Libraries and also on the City's website. SNEC members are very happy to assist with queries and further enquiries, or to also supply a hard copy of the brochure.

## Recognising SNEC's volunteers

Once again students from Edith Cowan University's latest intake demonstrated their support for volunteer work along our coast by actively volunteering themselves to support that work. Thank you ECU.

Coastal Guardians Program—Woodside and CVA. Working together in teams, CVA volunteers and Woodside employees assisted SNEC in a real and tangible way, supporting our students, retirees, international travellers and the local residents who work with SNEC in the rehabilitation and protection of City of Stirling's coastal environments. Thank you ALL.



